
SCEIP Budget and Projections – FY2022/23 Estimates and FY2023/24 through FY2031/32 Projections 

 

 

As requested by your Board in July 2022, Program staff has updated last fiscal year’s actuals, this fiscal year’s estimates, and future projections. 

The FY22/23 estimates are taken from actuals through April 2023 with the final two months projected out.  Fiscal years 24/25 through 31/32 

calculate a slight growth in Program activity and percent of payoff presumptions for each year.  

 

 

 

These projections also reflect the County’s General Fund loan up to $500,000 to the Program.  It is projected the Program would begin paying back 

the loan starting fiscal year 2028/29 once the interest income generated by the new and on-going assessments rebounds. 


